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CHAIRMAN

Thomas V. Chema, Chainnan
Public Utilities Connission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street ,

Columbus, OH 43266-0573 , ,

Dear Mr. Chema:

This is in response to your March 16, 1988 letter concerning our recent
'

meeting and your request to receive notifications of events at the Beaver
Valley nuclear power station located in Pennsylvania. I have asked the
NRC staff to honor your request, and I understand that Ms. Marie Miller of
our Region I office has been in contact with your staff to make the
necessary arrangements.

I am pleased to hear that the notifications you have been receiving from'

Region til for plants in Ohio have been useful. I enjoy,our exchanges of
,

ideas and hope to see you again in the near future.

Sincerely,

M
L.ando W. 'l h, Jr.
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